


Quadra is a consolidated 
reality in the retail, trade 
marketing and visual 
merchandising sectors.
Our experience
leads us to operate
in Italy and throughout 
Europe.
Ours is a sustainable
and open approach
to any kind
of challenge.



RETAIL
Retail Design
Project Development
Production
Display & Windows
Pop-Ups
Trade Shows

Our goal is to build an 
engaging shopping 

experience.
From design,

to project development 
to construction we are 

experts in complete 
management

of retail.



We operate in 
compliance with 
European regulations 
to protect the 
environment and 
respect the safety of 
workers.



Thanks to careful and 
targeted planning, we 
are able to guarantee 
safe deliveries and 
punctual installations 
throughout Europe.



A team of designers
able to developing
3D projects that 
reflect reality based on 
the customer’s needs.
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Engineering
and a careful analysis

of work
allow our experts 
to ensure efficient 
production using

CAD tools. EN
G
IN
EE
R
IN
G



Planning and 
management support 
a wide range 
of cutting-edge 
techniques of our
CNC machines.
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We provide 
transport, 
installation, 
ordinary and 
extraordinary 
maintenance 
thanks to our 
specialized staff
in Italy
and throughout
Europe.

To complete
our service we offer 

6,000 square meters 
of warehouse

where we manage e
we take care of the 

goods.
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We look for surprising 
solutions keeping in 
mind the imperative to 
serve the customer on 
time and on budget.
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Visual Merchandising 
allows us to ensure the 

implementation and 
quality of the shopping 
experience. We are the 
arms and eyes of every 
brand on the wholesale 

and direct channel.

VM
Visual Guidelines
Product Merchandising
Product Training
Sales Report



RETAIL
Retail Design
Project Development
Production
Display & Windows
Pop-Ups
Trade Shows

Il nostro obiettivo 
è costruire una 

shopping experience 
coinvolgente.

Dal design, allo 
sviluppo del progetto 
fino alla costruzione, 

siamo esperti nella 
completa gestione 

dello sviluppo retail. 

We select quality 
elements that are 

able to impress 
customers and 

communicate the 
brand effectively.

GADGET
Gift
Gadget
Regalistica



Quadra s.r.l.
Via Mezzacampagna 52 int. 34

37135 Verona - Italia
www.quadradisplay.com


